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Mr. Muhammad Tayyab Ikram 
President 
International Hockey Federation (FIH) 

HEARTIEST CONGRATULATION ON YOUR SUCCESSFUL ELECTION AS PRESIDENT FIH 

Excellency, 
Dear Chaudhry Mohammad Tayyab Ikram Saheb, 

On behalf of the Pakistan Olympic Association, its President and the Olympic Family of Pakistan, it is our distinct 
honor to extend our warmest congratulations on your election as President of the International Hockey 
Federation. This prestigious role is a testament to your lifelong dedication to the sport of hockey, and we are 
confident that your leadership will bring new energy and vision to the global hockey community. 

Your journey from a passionate player to an accomplished official and respected leader in the sport exemplifies 
commitment, perseverance, and integrity. Your expertise, cultivated through years of experience on and off the 
field, sets a remarkable standard. It is truly inspiring to witness how you have not only elevated the sport within 
Pakistan but have also contributed significantly at both Asian and international levels. 

In addition to your contributions to hockey, your role in the broader Olympic Movement has left a profound 
impact, strengthening the values of unity, excellence, and fair play across continents. We are proud to have a 
leader of your caliber hailing from Pakistan on such an esteemed platform, and we look forward to witnessing 
the positive changes you will bring to the International Hockey Federation. 

We would be remiss not to recognize your remarkable presence and the uplifting spirit you bring, even in 
challenging situations. Your warmth and positive approach speak volumes about the humanity and grace with 
which you lead. 

Please accept our heartfelt congratulations once again, along with our best wishes for every success in the years 
to come. We are confident that with your guidance, the sport of hockey and the Olympic Movement will flourish 
and inspire future generations worldwide. 

With warm regards and sincere prayers for your continued success, 

 
 
Muhammad Khalid Mahmood 
Secretary General 
Pakistan Olympic Association 
 
CC: 

 Syed Mohammad Abid Qadri Gillani, President Pakistan Olympic Association. 


